
Sponsored Walk - Thursday 26th May 2022

Dear Parents

We are hoping to have our annual whole school sponsored walk to Boscastle on Thursday
26th May, weather permitting. All funds raised will be put towards the large play structures
(boat and den) that are due to be ordered imminently. There will be more information from The
Friends to follow.

As in previous years, we will be leaving school just before 1pm after a normal school lunch,
making our way through Tresparrett, along the road to St Juliot Church and down the Valency
Valley to the top end of Boscastle Car Park. We usually arrive at the car park between 3pm
and 3:15pm. You will need to make arrangements for your child to be collected from here.
Members of The Friends will be present with a treat for the children for completing the walk.
The customary ice lolly is being given out in school the following day during our Jubilee
celebrations (more on that to follow).

Children should come to school in uniform that day with a small rucksack containing a drink,
snack, sun hat and maybe a waterproof coat, depending on the weather forecast. We will
rearrange if the forecast is poor but will go ahead if the forecast is possible showers. A
decision will be made the day before. In the event of a hot, sunny forecast, please apply a
generous amount of sun cream that morning. Sturdy footwear is essential for all.

Could all parents of children in Class 3 please notify the staff regarding whether your child is
capable of walking the 4 miles from school or whether you will collect your child from school
and meet the group at St Juliot Church. Your child will then walk the 2 miles (ish) to Boscastle.

Your child has been given a Sponsorship Form today, please complete consent below by
Friday 20th May 2022. 

Kind regards

Helen Ward

* I give consent for my child to take part in the Sponsored Walk to Boscastle on
Thursday 26th May 2022

 Yes

 No

Please sign below
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please sign above


